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For more information about immunization 
requirements, please visit 

https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/imm_requirements/ 

All persons ≥ 6 months of age should get the 
flu shot each year! Children 6 months 
through 8 years should receive 2 doses of flu 
vaccine during their first season of 
vaccination at least 4 weeks apart.  

As per N.J.A.C. 8:57 – 4.19, children 6 – 59 
months of age attending any licensed 
preschool or child care facility shall receive at 
least one dose of the flu vaccine annually 
before December 31. 
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